
 

 
After weeks of prayer, preparation, informational meetings, advanced commitment dinners and 
hard work, we are here - Commitment Weekend! 
 
This is a time of celebration where everyone in our church family has the opportunity to make a 
commitment to the Grounded in Faith, Growing Our Mission. Campaign.  As you make your 
sacrificial commitment this weekend, know that you are making a difference in the future of St. 
Joseph University Parish.   
 
We have heard our fellow parishioners speak about the goals of the campaign and the ways in 
which they will impact and expand our ministries.  Our members have shared their personal 
connections to our faith family and why they want to use this opportunity to give back to the 
church that has given so much to them.  Perhaps most importantly, we have heard that each 
one of us is an important piece of this campaign and that by working and praying together as a 
family, we will be successful.  
 
The campaign does not end with Commitment Weekend - we continue to ask for your sacrificial 
gifts and pledges and your prayers.  If you are not in town this weekend, please feel free to drop 
off or mail your pledge card to the Parish Office. 
 
Starting in June, those using monthly envelopes will notice a new addition of a “Capital 
Campaign” envelope.  Feel free to use this for your Capital Campaign donation.  For those 
doing electronic donations on-line, systems changes are in process to allow a new option on-
line.  We will notify you when this on-line option is available.  Until then donations are still 
welcomed via check (memo “Capital Campaign) in the collection basket or directly to the parish 
office. 
 
Please feel free to contact Elizabeth Davis, our Capital Campaign Secretary at (812) 232-7011, 
extension 18 for any questions.  Thank you! 


